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The City of Flaxton Board of Equalization met on April 2, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. at the Flaxton City Hall.  
Present were City/County Assessor Brandy Zepp and Michael Herman from the Burke County Director of 
Tax Equalization’s Office.  Also present were Mayor, Mary Bjergaard, City Auditor, Amy Ones, Public 
Works Director, Barb Cron and Council Member, Tammy Halverson.  Absent was Council Member Shawn 
Kalmbach.  Also present was Duncan DeMint.  No other property owners were in attendance. 

Meeting called to order by Mayor Bjergaard.  Zepp indicated that there were no changes in property 
valuations for 2019. 

Due to a lack of a quorum the valuations were not approved until the April 2, 2019 regular council 
meeting.   

Meeting adjourned at 7:10 p.m. 

City Auditor, Amy Ones 

Publication Date:  April 10, 2019 
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